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TRIMMIER ROAD CLOSURE 

 

(KILLEEN, TEXAS):  There will be no access between Weiss Drive and Trimmier Road 

Monday and Tuesday. 

 

This closure is for paving activities on Trimmier Road from Elms Road to Weiss Drive. 

 

This closure is part of the Trimmier Road Widening project. When complete, Trimmier Road 

will have a continuous center turn lane from Jasper Drive to Elms Road and improved sidewalks 

and intersections. Final project completion is scheduled for November. 

 

Motorists should exercise caution while in the area, observe signage and plan alternate routes if 

possible.  

 

The City of Killeen apologizes for any inconvenience caused by this project and appreciates your 

cooperation as we improve this roadway.   
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